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I strongly oppose this Measure as it excludes many groups in Oregon from being 

able to participate in voting. Just a few it would exclude are:  

Those who require public transportation to get to voting office. This could restrict due 

to monetary funds to ride the bus, paying for other forms of transportation, access to 

public transportation.  

Those who are handicapped and have difficulty physically getting to a voting booth. 

This poses road blocks including standing, walking, wheelchair access, places to sit.  

 

Please consider all Oregonians when looking at this bill. Why are we looking to 

exclude and restrict people their right to vote?  

 


